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What’s happening in October?  
Our work will include: 

• installation of CCTV cables, kerbs, 

gutters, ramps, retaining walls and 

electrical structure 

• stormwater drain and pipe installation 

• surveying and investigation of existing 

services such as utilities 

• excavation activities to remove soil, rock 

and other materials from site 

• landscaping 

• utility works along Peats Ferry Road 

including excavation, cable installation 

and overhead wiring modification. 

How will our work affect you? 
Our work may be noisy at times. We have 
measures in place to reduce the impact of this 
noise, including turning equipment off when not 
in use and using non-tonal reversing beepers 
for trucks used on our site.  

The equipment used during the work will 
include vacuum trucks, excavators, surveying 
equipment, spoil removal trucks and hand tools. 

 

Our work schedule 
Our standard construction hours remain as 
Mondays to Fridays from 7am to 6pm and on 
Saturdays from 8am to 1pm.  

Alternative parking in Hornsby 
for Park and Ride commuters 
Transport has renegotiated the alternative 
parking arrangement with Westfield Hornsby to 
continue to provide our customer with 
commuter parking on the purple of level of 
Westfield Car Park while we construct the new 
Hornsby Commuter carpark at Jersey Street. 

Commuters can also access the existing car 
parks at George Street and High Street. 

 

Contact us 
If you have any questions or would like more 
information, please contact our project team:  

• 1800 684 490 

• projects@transport.nsw.gov.au 

• transport.nsw.gov.au/hornsby-commuter-
car-park 

 

 

 

 

Translating and interpreting service 

If you need help understanding this 
information, please contact the Translating and 
Interpreting service on 131 450 and ask them to 
call us on 1800 684 490. 
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Privacy Transport for NSW (TfNSWS”) is subject to the Privacy and Personal Information Protection Act 1998(“PPIP Act”) which requires that we comply with the 
Information Privacy Principles set out in the PPIP Act. All information in correspondence is collected for the sole purpose of assisting in the delivery this project. 
The information received, including names and addresses of respondents, may be published in subsequent documents unless a clear indication is given in the 
correspondence that all or part of that information is not to be published. Otherwise we will only disclose your personal information, without your consent, if 
authorised by the law. Your personal information will be held by us at 27 Argyle Street, Parramatta. You have the right to access and correct the information if you 
believe that it is incorrect. 
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